
 

 

 

 

August 27, 2021  

 

Public Health contacted us today regarding an employee who tested positive for COVID-19. 

They have completed a risk review of the potential exposure and have deemed it very low risk. 

However, they have asked that any employee or family member who was at Saint Vincent’s 

between 10:00-3:00 PM on Friday, August 20th get tested as a precautionary measure. They 

have advised that neither staff nor family members need to isolate while they wait for the test 

results due to the low risk. 

Only the residents on one unit were exposed and the substitute decision-maker of those 

residents has been contacted. Those residents are being isolated until the results are received. 

As a precautionary measure, Public Health has asked that all residents be tested for COVID-19. 

We request only Designated Caregivers visit at this time. We will provide updates as we have 

new information. 

If you have any questions about your loved one please contact the unit.  

 

Angela Berrette 
Executive Director 

 


